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6 May 2005 
 
Susanmarie Harrington 
President, SLA Faculty Assembly 
CA 343 E 
 
Dear Susanmarie; 
 
As Chairperson of the SLA Library Committee for the 2004-2005 academic year, I 
am pleased to report that our committee faced no major crises or problems.  As such, 
the SLA Library Committee had a relatively quiet year.  Our committee’s 
membership this year comprised Carrie Foote-Ardah (chairperson), Dolores Hoyt, 
Susan Sutton, Melvin Wininger,  Kevin Cramer, and Cornelis Waal. David Ford 
served as ex oficio member from the Dean’s office. 
 
Our committee met four times during the course of the 2004-2005 academic year with 
two meetings each semester.  The specific dates of our meetings were September 29, 
2004; November 3, 2004; February 21, 2005; and April 18, 2005. 
 
All of our meetings featured regular updates from Dolores Hoyt, the library 
representative to the committee about various issues affecting or potentially affecting 
SLA Departments.  In addition, thanks to Dolores’s efforts, we were also able to 
schedule several educational/informational presentations for our members including 
presentations on Meta Search, Ebrary, and Art Resources.   
 
Once again, our committee had a relatively quiet year with no major crises or 
problems to deal with.  Given the nature of the committee’s focus, I think that is 
something we can all be happy about.  If you have any questions or need any 
additional information, please let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 
Carrie E. Foote-Ardah, 
Chairperson, SLA Library Committee 
foote@iupui.edu 


